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As a part of efforts to reduce clearwater entry into the Appleton sanitary sewer 

system, the City of Appleton will be performing dye water testing of sewers in your 

area. The City is working with an engineering consulting firm (R.A. Smith National, 

Inc.) to perform the work with the assistance of a sewer televising contractor (Visu-

Sewer, Inc.) to conduct the actual testing itself.  

The procedure consists of filling the public storm sewer system with non-toxic, 

environmentally safe bright green colored dye. The sanitary sewers adjacent to the 

storm sewer will be examined for sources of dyed water entry into the system. 

When completed, the dyed water will be released into the downstream storm sewer 

system or waterways. 

NOTE: Work in your area will occur between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. during 

weekdays. R.A. Smith National, Inc. will have an on-site technician available at all 

times during the dye water sewer testing if you have any questions or concerns. The 

technician will have the ability to stop testing immediately if there are any issues as 

a result of the dye water sewer testing. The technician’s cell phone number is 414-

416-8678. 

Dye water sewer testing is scheduled to occur between September 8th and 11th, but 

may extended into the week of September 14th, if necessary and weather dependent. 

This notice has been distributed to you within 3 to 10 days in advance of the start of 

dye water sewer testing in your area. Dye water sewer testing is typically not 

performed during inclement weather, and will be rescheduled for a later time if 

necessary due to weather. If you have any general questions, please contact: Ross 

Buetow, City Engineer, at (920) 832-6474. All questions during the testing process 

should be directed to the on-site technician at the underlined phone number listed 

in the previous paragraph. 
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